Tennessee Valley Authority, 1101 Market Street, Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402

March 31, 2020

Mr. Brandon Hurley

Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission
505 West 15th Street

Austin, Texas 78701

adminstration@tllirwdcc.org

brandon.hurley@tlirwdcc.org

Dear Mr. Hurley:

TVA is requesting an amendment to TVA’s Import Application Number 1-0225-00. We are
requesting an additional volume of 7,500 cubic feet for the current Fiscal Year ending August
31, 2020.

We are requesting this additional volume due to the initiation of shipment of Class A condensate
resin to WCS from Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant in Athens, Alabama. This waste previcusly
shipped to another disposal facility but TVA’s preference is to ship this waste to WCS for
ultimate disposal.

If you have questions, please contact me at 423-751-2529 or on cell at 423-322-3735 (during
COVID-19 teleworking timeframe).

Sincerely

Aridsa P

Sandra Koss

Corporate Functional Area Manager
Radwaste

Mail Stop: BR4E-C15

email: sskoss@tva.gov




